

#### **Attendance Cup Winners**

Congratulations to classes 3B and 6G on winning the attendance cup for week ending 29.3.18

#### **Online Safety Information Sessions**

On Friday 4th May at 9:30am and 5pm we will be holding a meeting regarding Online Safety and how to support your child growing up in an online world for all to attend. This is a chance to ask any questions you may have and to find out how best to support your child in becoming digitally resilient. We are hosting to make it accessible for all to attend, you will only need to come to one session.

The meetings will be held in the Key Stage 2 hall.

## Parental controls offered by your home internet provider How to set up filters on your home internet to help prevent age

How to set up filters on your home internet to help prevent age inappropriate content being accessed on devices in your home.

The 4 big internet providers in the UK – BT, Sky, TalkTalk and Virgin Media - provide their customers with free parental controls which can be activated at any time. They have come together to produce these helpful video guides to help you to download and set-up the controls offered by your provider. We know that children, particularly younger children, can be bothered by things they see online, and filters can be a helpful tool in reducing the chances of coming across something upsetting.

Remember that filtering is only part of the solution. No filter or parental controls tool is 100% effective and many of the risks that young people face online are because of their own and other's behaviour. It is therefore important to talk to your children about staying safe online and make sure they know that they can turn to you if they get into any difficulty.

For more information and to understand how to set up controls, go to:

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers/parental-controls-offered-your-home-internet-provider

#### Well done Gracie!

Congratulations to Gracie Owers (3J) for such a momentous effort! She has grown her hair super long so she can donate it to the <a href="http://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/">http://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/</a> to make a real hair wig. These great wigs are given free to children who have lost their own hair through cancer treatment or other illnesses. Gracie would like to thank all the people that have helped her raise £2197 for the Princess Trust.



# 20th April 2018 Forthcoming Events

- 1/5/18 Summer Fair Ideas Meeting - 7:30pm at Aldersbrook Bowls Club
- 3/5/18 Polling Day School closed for pupils
- 3/5/18 & 4/5/18 -Nursery Parent Conference 2018
- 3/5/18 & 4/5/18 -School closed for Nursery Pupils
- 7/5/18 May day: School Closed
- 25/5/18 5p Race

Our Value of the month is...







#### **Choral Festival**

Congratulations to pupils who represented the school at Royal Albert Hall. They worked really hard and practiced regularly. Pupils behaviour and signing was magnificent!



Summer Fair Ideas Meeting - Tuesday 1st May, 7.30pm, Aldersbrook Bowls Club

Please come along to share your ideas for the Summer Fair (Sat 30th June). Are you able to help on the day? Donate or source raffle prizes? Or simply just have some great ideas and haven't been able to get involved before? Then come along and help the PTA however you can. Last year the fair raised over £7000 so it really is an important day in the school calendar. If you can't attend this meeting please feel free to email any ideas or offers of help to the PTA on aldersbrookpta@gmail.com.

#### 5p Race - Friday 25th May

Start collecting your 5p pieces for the PTA 5p race on Friday 25th May. As before, pupils can bring in any coins collected on this day and line them up by class. The longest line wins a prize. Simple! The children loved this event last year and it's a great way to raise funds for the PTA. This day will also be non uniform.

#### Aldersbrook Jumble Trail

Follow the trail and hunt for hidden treasures Saturday 12th May 11am - 3pm

For a map of the trail, more information or to register your own stall visit:

#### www.jumbletrail.com/events/E125EF2018

A jumble trail is like a boot sale but on your doorstep. Communities co-ordinate to set up stalls outside their houses to sell bric-a-brac, toys, vintage clothes, cakes or whatever.



#### APS Uniform available online from TESCO

All school uniform can be purchased via Tesco: www.tesco.com/direct/aldersbrook-primary school/23562.school

A 5% cash donation on every purchase is paid to the school!







### Why You Should Choose us:

- All your uniform options in one place at tesco.com/ues,in your school or organisation's colours.
- No minimum quantity just buy what you need, when you need it.
- 5% cash donation for your school or organisation on every purchase.
- · Earn Tesco Clubcard points.
- · Free returns.
- · Uniforms are embroidered in the UK.
- All uniforms are high quality and adhere to the ethical trading initiative.